
CONTACT US AT 1-866-751-6572 

OR ONLINE BY CLICKING THE "GET LEGAL HELP" TAB

 

Starting May 11, 2020, the Department of Human Services will accept
application for its new cash assistance program called the Emergency
Cash Assistance Program.
 

The Emergency Cash Assistance Program will provide one-time cash
grants to families who qualify. This could be helpful while you are
waiting for your Unemployment Compensation to start.

Apply online at:
www.compass.state.pa.us/COMPASS.Web/AFS/EmergencyCashAssistance

Did you lose a job or work hours 

during the Covid-19 pandemic?

You might be eligible for emergency 

cash assistance from the state

You have children or are a pregnant woman.
You were working as of March 11, 2020.
You lost more than 50% of your earnings due to COVID-19.
You have savings of less than $1,000.
Your household income is below 150% of the federal poverty level

You may qualify if:
 

This program will end
June 12 or sooner if the
funds have been spent 

so apply right away!
 

If you apply and are denied Neighborhood
Legal Services  may be able to help. We

offer 24/7 online intake at www.nlsa.us and
telephone intake Monday - Friday

from 9:00 am - 3:00 pm at 1-866-761-6572.


